From: Selena Pettigrew

To: Lund, Thomas

Subject: Liquor Store

Date: Friday, November 18, 2011 9:16:39 AM
Hello:

I am the president of the Allied Dunn's Marsh Neighborhood Association, | would like
to go on record as being totally against another liquor store being in our community.
I have polled other residents and they all feel that what we have is enough. Let's
work on a Grocery store, something that is really needed.

These are things we are trying to weed out, not enhance. Please do not put
another liquor store in our community.There is nothing positive about this issue,
afterall - we are MOVING FORWARD NOT OUT..Help us to continually get better, so
we will have a safe neighborhood, where people want to live and feel they have an
investment in their community.

Thanking you in advance.

Happiness is having dreams - Success is making them come true!
Selena Pettigrew, President

Allied Dunn's Marsh Neighborhood Association
(ADMNA)
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